ÉCOLE PHOENIX MIDDLE SCHOOL



Monday, September 15th, 2025

- Cross country running will begin this Thursday, Sept 18th. The first day will just be a short
 meeting to coordinate and give out permission forms. Our first run will be the following
 week of Thurs. Sept 25th. Meet in Mr. Paziuk's room (235) Thurs. after school. All levels of
 pace and experience are welcome! See you there!
- Reminder to students: when calling home and no one answers, please leave a message with reason you are calling home.
- Chess Club every Tuesday in Ms. Tiffany's room (#241) at lunch starting Tuesday, September 16th. Open to the first 20 students!

CR SEA WOLVES FOOTBALL CLUB

